
 
 

 

Under-Age Player Policy 
Amended April 25, 2021 

 

The policy of The Metcalfe and District Ringette Association (MDRA) is that under-age players will 

only be considered in exceptional circumstances, such as unusual player development needs or to ensure 

the viability of a team. Each case of a proposed under-age player will be reviewed by the 

MDRA executive and approved or denied based on the merits of each specific situation, including but 

not limited to, and in no particular order: the development circumstances of the individual player, the 

likely effects on the two teams concerned and in both divisions as a whole, effects on the MDRA both in 

the near term and in the future, precedent, compliance with policies or directives from Ringette Ontario 

or Eastern Region and any other considerations that the Executive deems pertinent. 
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